CD/PLG-Catherine Keylon

Subject: FW: Apartments at Fattoria e Mare

----- Original Message-----

From: Marty Bye [mailto:_@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 6:25 PM

To: Burlingame Planning Dept <planningdept@burlingame.org>
Subject: Apartments at Fattoria e Mare

Hello,

I would like to express my opposition to the placement of apartments at Fattoria e Mare as described in the 1/16 Daily
Journal. The plan has too many apartments, too little parking and with the condos already going in on Rollins Road will
create a massive traffic issue in the area. One council member states the location facing the freeway is the ‘right’ place.
Do you plan to fill the entire Rollins Road area with high density housing? Is it fair to have one area of Burlingame bear
all the load of increased housing? How about areas adjacent to 2807

| would ask that any approval of the development be held until the condos are finished and occupied & their impact on
the area be assessed- | feel there is inadequate parking for the condo development as well. Then there is the issue of
the Broadway grade separation that may drive additional cars onto local streets. This could be a nightmare. Please
think seriously before these apartments are approved as currently designed. | feel it is massively unfair to residents in
the area & wonder if this is a push over those less able to influence the city council.

Sincerely,
Marty Bye

Park Avenue

Sent from my iPhone



